



2024 DYSC Marine Supplies Winter and Novice Return Series

NOTICE TO COMPETITORS No.3 - Lack of Wind for Sailing

We are monitoring the weather regarding lack of wind.

A decision will be communicated by SMS to Skippers by 6pm on Friday 21st June to whether Race 1 will proceed or will be abandoned.

Simon Dryden
ORCV Race Director

Thurs 20th June 2024, 1pm